

## Sheviock Memorial Hall Management Committee

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> May 2016

**Present:** M. Snowling, B. Snowling, L. Vickery, F. Harvey, J. Scott, M. Cloughton, L. Erasmus, P. McLaren, T. Wells, C. Kennedy

**Apologies:** A. Kayes, J. Carter, B. Stevenson, P. Brookes, J. Kentisbeer, N. Trout

**Absent:**

Minutes of the last meeting were read, adjusted and signed.

### Matters arising.

- a) Grants, extension and plans etc – Gran for £40,000 in touch with J Fish who is coming on May 11<sup>th</sup> to discuss the grant.
- b) Car park and entrance update- No update.
- c) Flag pole – No update.
- d) Summer fair and barn dance - 2016 - 9<sup>th</sup> July.  
Dave Mashford contacted by Fiona  
All other things agreed as before.  
Lynn not doing bean bag throwing game (but may in hindsight).  
Pt McLaren to do a coconut shy.  
Fiona to negotiate for pasties for barn dance.  
Suggest we ask some local dads to man the bar.
- e) Electrics update- lounge plugs – for outdoor use, same in snooker room. Cannot split snooker room and corridor lights. Snooker room lights to be looked at by electrician.
- f) Village Hall info leaflet- All changes now corrected on web site. Chris to see James re cost of printing and time of delivery.
- g) Queen's birthday – beacon lighting – update – A good time was had by all. Thanks to those who worked so hard. Letter to be sent to D. Dunn, S. Murray and K. Andrews.  
Photos and accounts to be sent to Pageant Master for the Queen.
- h) Shed update – Mike S to ask Dave's sheds to see about re working the bits of the old shed.

### Treasurer's report

The current balance of funds is £20,286.88 plus £5,000 contingency fund.  
Good month for rents coming in.

### General Maintenance report

None.

**AOB**

Janett Locket has offered a table for the lounge.

Oct 15<sup>th</sup> – proposed concert – theme to be decided. James to be asked to compere.

Meeting closed at 19.35

Date of next meeting –Monday 6<sup>th</sup> June 2016 at 7pm

-----

### **Monday June 6<sup>th</sup> meeting agenda**

- 1- Apologies
- 2- Minutes of last meeting
- 3- Matters arising
  - a) Grants, extension plan etc.
  - b) Car park entrance update
  - c) Flag pole – *not for discussion until car park wall is resolved*
  - d) Summer Fair – 2016.
  - e) Electrics update including lounge heating.
  - f) Village hall info leaflet – update
  - g) shed update
  - h) Concert
- 4- Treasurer's report
- 5- General Maintenance report
- 6- A.O.B.
- 7- Date of next meeting – Monday 4<sup>th</sup> July 2016.